
Group Visits 

 

Twenty five (25) students of the Department of History, Raiganj University visited the 

Sangrahalaya along with Associate Professor Brajendranath Gui on May 05, 2017. On seeing the 

display he commented, “Very Good and enriched. Students and researchers will collect 

knowledge from the Museum and Library.” 


